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I would like to register my objection to prisons in New South Wales being sold off 
and run for profit. The job losses throughout the community of experienced 
professional prison officers would have a profound effect on families. The safety 
of officers and inmates would be compromised in a system run for profit. There 
would be a loss of transparency and accountability as management of privately 
owned prisons focused on making a profit. I urge the Committee to allow Parklea 
and Cessnock prisons to remain public prisons. 


